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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

A few items of information which we hope you find helpful. 

 

Term dates for Sep 23 – July 24 can be found here and are published on the school website. 

 

Innovate who run our catering operation in school have asked me to circulate the latest copy of their 

newsletter, here. 

 

For your information, you can find an updated version of our Parent/Pupil Privacy Notice here, which is 

also published on the school website and can be located at Information/School Policies on our school 

website. 

 

We are now in the public examination season, with GCSEs starting on Monday and A Levels starting on 

Wednesday. I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the students on how they have committed 

to their studies, demonstrated by the large numbers that have been attending revision classes and 

masterclasses. I would also like to extend my thanks to our staff, who have been working tirelessly and 

going the extra mile to support the students. May I remind Year 11 parents that students are to continue to 

attend school every day during the exam period. When in school, students will either be in an exam, in 

their normal lessons or in a cramming session. A copy of the cramming timetable can be found on our 

website. Finally, may I wish all of our Year 11 and Year 13 students the very best of luck in their exams; I 

know you will demonstrate our school values of ambition and bravery and do yourselves proud.  

 

 

Best wishes 
 

 
Tom Beveridge 

Headteacher  
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